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Please Remember: There is NO drop-off or pick-
up permitted in the Staff Parking Lot.

Remind students of the dangers of walking &
playing in the staff parking lot. There have been
a few "close calls" lately.

Please remind students to use the designated
paths/sidewalks around the school.

School Safety Reminders:



Student Safety is our number one priority!!
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Edwards Learners & Leaders
We Do Our Best




Thanks to everyone who
participated in the Book Fair.

 

We raised $7000 in Scholastic
Credit, which will go 

towards buying items for the
Learning Commons.




Thanks for supporting literacy at
Edwards.

We have been doing our best to learn new things this week. Even the staff
during the Professional Development Days.
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